
October 29, 2013 -  

District 4 meeting this afternoon at San Antonio Elem. School.  Registration 3 to 5 p.m., Business 

meeting 5 p.m.    If the previous district meetings are an example, the meeting, quorum or not, will hear 

from Manager Herrera on the upcoming rate hike and Trustee Prescilla Mauldin on the proposed 

amendments to the bylaws from the trustees.   Both of these reports are very interesting as Ms. 

Maudlin’s committee called the “Members’ Bylaw Committee” is seeking to undo all of the gains of the 

past years in regard to members’ right, openness, etc.  If there is a quorum, these resolutions will be put 

to a vote and a packed house might well pass them if not enough members who want a clean co-op are 

there to stop them.   The outcries of regret from members who did not attend the last District 4 election 

which resulted in  a narrow win for Trustee Wade should be remembered in this case.  Member 

questions at the previous district meetings put management and trustees on the hot seat.  Bring your 

questions and your vote.  

 


